
From: Gary Shawyer  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 7:51 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless Community Hubs 
 
I believe that London should create homes throughout the city for people who are 
struggling to afford safe places to live.  This action will allow people to interact with a 
diversity of the London population and if children are involved attend schools that will 
the younger population.  So many good lifestyle examples can be learned by watching 
and interacting with different cultures. 
 
If we put all hubs close together we will not create a beneficial learning environment for 
adults and their children. 
 
I am very surprised that the above approach is not what has been planned from the 
outset. 
 
Gary Shawyer 
London ON. N6H 3M3 
 


